
J' CITY OF BRIDGEPORT 

May 11, 2010 

Mr. Billy Gunter 
Stripe-A-Zone 
2714 W. Sherman Street 
Grand Prairie , TX 75051 

Dear Mr. Gunter, 

The City of Bridgeport would like to extend our sincere appreciation for the 
respect and dedication that was given to our citizens and merchants during the 
Halsell Street Striping Project. Will Wilson took the time to meet with each 
individual merchant to discuss the entire process with them before the project 
began and took the time as the work was being performed to answer any 
questions that they may have had. The rest of the staff on the project should 
also be commended for the work that was done. 

Halsell Street looks better than it has in years and the citizens are enjoying all of 
the new parking spaces. The work was not only completed in a timely manner, it 
looks great. 

Thank you for doing an exemplary job in not only the quality of your work, but 
also the professionalism and courtesy from your staff. 
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Don Majka 
Mayor, City of Bridgeport, TX 
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